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Do not take away the high voter turnout Oregon takes pride in by making it more 

difficult for rural, elderly, and non-driving folks to vote. Do not require in person voting 

as the norm. Maintain our current vote by mail system which enables the broadest 

swath of voter participation possible. If it’s not broke, DO NOT let the feds break it for 

us! 


